
 
South Cross Road Water Company, Inc. 

P.O. Box 155 
Hyde Park, NY 12538 
Phone: (845) 229-5546 

 
February 23, 2022 

 
 
 
 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
RE:  CASE 21-W-0400 – Minor Rate Filing of South Cross Road 

Water Company, Inc. to Increase its Annual Revenues by 
about $16,760 or 50%. 

 
 Compliance filing pursuant to Commission Order issued and 

effective February 17, 2022 (Ordering Clause No. 1). 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
  Enclosed for filing is the further revision to 
Leaf No. 12 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Water, effective March 1, 2022, in 
compliance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission of the State of New York. 

 The requirements of Public Service Law §89-C (10) and 
Title 16 of the New York Codes, Rules and Regulations as to 
newspaper publication for the compliance filing have been waived 
pursuant to Ordering Clause No. 2 of the Commission’s Order.  
South Cross Road Water Company, Inc. will individually notify 
its customers of the Commission’s determination in the above-
referenced proceeding and will file a copy of the customer 
notification with the Secretary to the Commission, not later 
than March 31, 2022.  
 
   Very truly yours, 
 
 
     John Golden, Jr., President 

      South Cross Road Water Company, Inc. 
 
 
 
Enc. 

 Received: 02/23/2022 


